
 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage Two News 

Dates for Your Diary  

 

02.07.18- Sports Day 13:15 

School field  

Please ensure that all children 
have a drinks bottle and a sun 

hat for sports day – the 
weather forcast is looking 

fantastic! 
 

07.07.18- FOBPS Summer Fair 

 

09.07.18- Reserve Sports Day 

16.07.18 – Year 6 performance  

13:30 

18.07.18 – Year 6 performance  

18:00 

20.7.18- Year 6 leavers service 

10:00 school hall 

 

School closes for Summer 

All key dates for Summer term 

are also available on our school 

website. 

 

 

   

29th  June  2018 

Year 3 
We have thoroughly enjoyed our week in the sunshine and 

we have used the outdoors for our learning for most days. 

We had an excellent time at the science fair on Tuesday 

where we got to experience, first hand, lots of exotic 

animals including skunks and Meer cats. In maths we have 

been exploring angles that are larger than and smaller 

than right angles; we had great fun drawing dancing stick 

men on the KS2 playground. 

If you have any plastic bottles at home please could you 

bring them in for our upcoming science project, they will 

be greatly appreciated. 

To support your child at home please practise their 

weekly spellings on a daily basis and make sure that their 

planners are signed every time they read. All children 

must have a PE kit in school Monday to Friday. Thank you 

for your continued support. 

Year 4 
Year 4 have had a great week! The class really enjoyed 

the trip to the Science Fair and returned with many 

stories about the experiments they took part in. In 

English, we have been learning how to write biographies. 

We researched the lives of several male and female 

football stars which will be used at a later date. Then we 

looked at the features of a biography and highlighted 

them in three different biographical texts. Next week, 

we will learn how to conduct an interview and take notes, 

then we will start writing our own biographies.  In Maths, 

we have started to learn about data handling and the 

class really enjoyed creating frequency charts about the 

most tasty crisps. We then put the data into a bar chart 

and answered questions about it. Next week, we will be 

learning about horizontal bar charts and line graphs. 
 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

29th   June 2018 

 

Year 5  
 

Year 5 have had an extremely busy week. We have 

worked hard researching key information and facts for 

our biography write up and in maths we have been 

converting units of mass and time. On Tuesday we all had 

a great day in Doncaster at the Science Fair. We took 

part in many different activities and enjoyed 2 shows.   

Next week in English we will write up our final biography 

and complete some literacy work based around film. In 

maths we will learn to read the temperature on a 

thermometer and find the perimeter of shapes.  

 

To support your child at home, encourage your child to log 

on to X Table Rock Stars and practise your weekly 

spellings as often as possible. Please remember that PE 

kit needs to be in school every day. 

 
 

Year 6  
 

This week Year 6 have been working so hard on their 

production. We have learnt new songs and dance routines 

and we are starting to think about how we can really use 

our acting skills to bring the roles to life. The homework 

in the coming weeks will be for children to learn their 

lines so that we are ready to rehearse without scripts 

next week!  

  

If you need to contact any of the class 
teachers in KS2 you can find us on the 

playground after school, alternatively you 
can send us an email … 

 
Year 3  Miss Evans  

j.evans@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 

Year 4 Mr Clough 
 j.clough@boroughbridge-pri.n-

yorks.sch.uk 
 

Year 5 Mrs Ryan 
e.ryan@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 
Year 6 Miss Lea 

k.lea@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
 

Key Stage Two News 

Star of the Week 
 

Year 3 – Josie and Lucy for using adventurous 

vocabulary in their writing. 
 

Year 4 – Haris for great bar graphs and Ruby 

for guided reading. 
 

Year 5 – Alfie T for their fantastic effort in 

sports day practise and Lucas W for giving 

100% in play practise. 

 

Year 6 –  Ceira for her determination and 

perserverence in gymnastics club!  

Harrison for amazing effort in drama and 

really thinking about his character.  
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